Town Informational Meeting
Islesboro Municipal Broadband Network
Thursday, May 26th at 6:00 PM
G.H. Kinnicutt Center

On May 18th the Board of Selectmen reviewed the details of the
Broadband Committee’s proposed solution and unanimously voted to
recommend Town approval at the Annual Town Meeting to be held
June 18th. On May 26th there will be a Broadband Information
Meeting to discuss the proposed solution for high speed internet
access. The municipally owned network will contract with GWI to
operate the system and maintain a high level of service and support.
This generational investment will serve our community into future
decades. Come learn about the network; what it will cost; how it will
be financed; what you need to do to be connected; and what you can
expect for your residence or business.
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